
Subject: congratula�ons!

From: Kent Redford <redfordkh@gmail.com>

Date: 7/19/2017 2:07 PM

To: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconserva�on.org>, Fred Gould <fgould@ncsu.edu>

Dear Royden and Fred:

I was thrilled to hear the announcement (on the NAS webinar) that you had received the DARPA

grant.

Well done! I know how much work you put in.

Congratula�ons!!

Kent

Kent Redford
Archipelago Consulting
Portland, ME 04112, USA

Cell: ++ 914-263-6163
Skype: Kent.H.Redford
redfordkh@gmail.com

congratulations!
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